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Year 11 Parent Information Evening 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to invite you to our upcoming Year 11 Parent Information Evening, which will take place on 
Wednesday 25th September, from 5.30-6.30pm.  
 
It has been wonderful to see the positive start our Year 11 pupils have made to what is a challenging academic 
year. We would like to take the opportunity to outline to you the support we are providing for our pupils to 
enable them to be the best versions of themselves each day.  
 
During the evening we will share information regarding: 

 The pastoral team available to support your child’s well-being. 
 Our bespoke intervention programme ‘STEP’ which was launched with pupils last week and 

opportunities for independent study. 
 Assessment procedures, including prelim and external examination periods. 
 The pathway into our Sixth Form to prepare your child for the next steps of their education. 
 The careers advice and guidance your child will receive to support their future choices. 

 
This event is for parents and carers only; pupils are not required to attend. Year 11 have weekly assemblies 
where this information is shared with them.  
 
We would be grateful if you could indicate your intention to attend by completing the short survey using 
the following link: https://forms.office.com/e/YiiWrR9Twb  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to St. Wilfrid’s for this information evening and working closely with 
you this academic year to support your child to fulfil their potential. 
 
Mr L Mence 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 


